


Agenda Item:


Town Hall Manager’s Report
(January 2018)

1. Bookings:

New Bookings: In general, bookings are still coming in as the Town Hall remains to be a reasonable and obliging events venue, within the Town.


Since the last report, a total of 22 bookings have been confirmed.

Town Hall Event Breakdown: (12th November 2017 – 18th December 2017)
· Civic (i.e. Council Events) = 
1




· Community (i.e. Dance Classes, sports etc) = 
25


· Commercial (i.e. Weddings, Sales Fayres, Balls, Ceremonies etc) = 
19


2. Events:
Wedding – 25/11/17: The Town Hall Manager would like to thank the General Manager and the Works team for ensuring that the Christmas Tree lights were on for a wedding that was held in the Hall on Saturday 25th November. The bride and groom were very grateful that this was achieved for their special day.
3. General Update: 

Pannier Market Roofing Works: Everything is prepared for the relocation of the Pannier Market traders within the Town Hall on Tuesday 2nd January 2018. 
All marketing materials such as banners, posters, flyers and door signage had been designed and distributed in time for Dickensian Night.
Wedding Awards: After being nominated as one of the best wedding venues in the South West, the voting has been finalised. The Town Hall Manager is pleased to reveal that we have reached the final and has been placed in the ‘Best Town Wedding Venue’. The final will take place on Friday 19th January in Plymouth. The Mayor and his consort will be present along with the Town Hall Manager and the Duty Officer.  
4. Social Media update: 
Facebook: 802 (increase of 9)

Twitter: 1,025 (increase of 23)
Instagram: 259 (increase of 19)
5. Licensing: No licencing issues have arisen in the last month.
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